

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Parents are Captains, Too

1 message

CNU's Office of Advancement

Tue, Mar 3, 2015 at 1:07

РМ

<advancement@cnu.edu>

Reply-To: advancement@cnu.edu

To: "sbarber@cnu.edu" <sbarber@cnu.edu>

View this email in a web page



A message from Mike and Pam Deese, parents of Chad '16, on the importance of parents on CNU Day



Check out all the CNU Day videos at cnuday.cnu.edu

Give Now!

Be sure to join in the fun today by doing these three things:

1. Show your spirit

Put on your silver and blue and show the world what it means to be a Captain.

2. Share our story

Spread the word and tell everyone what makes Christopher Newport special. Post your thoughts, pictures and best memories on social media using **#CNUDay15**. Reach out and get others fired up, too!

з. Make a gift

Every gift of **any** size makes a difference. Support whatever you care about most. Your investment will strengthen scholarships, enhance programs and power our rise in national rankings.

Go Captains!



cnuday.cnu.edu

#CNUDay15









Christopher Newport University
1 Avenue of the Arts, Newport News, VA 23606
If you wish to be removed from this group's mailing list, click here